
 

 

 

 

ASN Volunteers: ASN Newsletter is back!  

 

Dear ASN Volunteer,  

We’re excited to announce the return of the Airport Support Network 
newsletter. In an effort capture the perspectives of some of our Airport 
Support Network volunteers, and to give you an opportunity to tell the other 
volunteers about your experiences, we have made space in the newsletter 
available for your contributions. An ideal submission will be between 200 and 
400 words and contain a valuable message that other volunteers can learn 
from. Photos to accompany your submissions are welcome but we ask that 
you send the best quality photo available. Please share your experiences, 
your challenges, and your successes in your efforts to preserve your airport. 

  

AOPA has brought Jolie Lucas onboard to help the ASN team write, edit, 
and publish the newsletters. Jolie Lucas is a Mooney owner, licensed 
psychotherapist, private pilot, and Founder of two grass-roots general 
aviation service groups, Mooney Ambassadors and the Friends of Oceano 
Airport. She is the 2010 AOPA Joseph Crotti Award recipient for GA 
Advocacy. Jolie is the Contributing Editor for AOPA Airport Support Network 
newsletter.    

 

Jolie is ready to receive your submissions by email at asnstories@aopa.org. 
Send her your submission and you just may see it in an upcoming issue of 
the Airport Support Network newsletter!  

 

Signature 
 
Best regards,  
The ASN Team  



Dawn Veatch  

Senior Director, 

Airport Advocacy   

 

Adam Williams  

Manager,  

Airport Policy   

  

Jeremy DeLaTorre 

ASN Program 

Specialist   

 

Please feel free to contact us at asn@aopa.org for any questions or concerns 

you may have.  
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